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This does not feel like too much to ask when we live in the most robust economy in 

the world. We can act like it and treat ourselves to the best educations in the world. 

The cost is nothing compared to continually keeping the Oregon population from 

reach great potential by pricing so many out of an education. In my lifetime, we 

should never have allowed tuition hikes to so far outpace our incomes, but we did. 

This is not too much to ask.  

 

 


